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 Public Meeting for I-10/Avenida de Mesilla  
Las Cruces, NM 

 
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) and La Calerita Construction 
will hold a public meeting to discuss project schedule, traffic operations and other pertinent items related 
to the I-10/Avenida de Mesilla project.  The contractor will be implementing changes to their traffic 
control that may impact motorists, businesses and residents within this area. 
 
When: 
Thursday – April 3, 2014 
6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
 
Location: 
NMDOT Project Office 
750 N. Solano 
Las Cruces, NM 
 
MEETING OVERVIEW AND AGENDA: 
Representatives from the NMDOT and La Calerita Construction will be sharing information related to the 
bridge placement, roadway rehabilitation and traffic detours that will be taking place in the month of 
April, along with miscellaneous structures. 
  

### 
 

For questions regarding this project, contact Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT District One Project Manager at 
(575) 525-7313 or Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information Officer at (575) 525-
7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us. Special needs or accommodations for individuals with disabilities 
will be provided upon request at least 48 hours in advance of the meeting by contacting Bridget 
Spedalieri.  
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